
WITCHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF CO-OPTION 

  
Following publication of results of uncontested Election in May 2023, we still have a Parish Councillor vacancy,  

which is to be filled by co-option 
 
 

APPLICATIONS ARE INVITED FROM PEOPLE WHO WORK/RESIDE IN THE PARISH, WHO ARE 
INTERESTED IN SERVING THE COMMUNITY, AND WHO CARE ABOUT WHAT HAPPENS AT WITCHAM 

 
As a Parish Councillor you will 

• Attend a monthly meeting of the Full Council where Councillors decide on strategies, what activities to support and on what to spend money 
locally, including assisting with the Witcham Neighbourhood Plan 

• Participate in monitoring and ensuring effective provision of services from local authorities, eg waste, highways, transport, buses, public 
rights of way, speeding, leisure facilities 

• As a local representative of the community, work with local authorities and local organisations, and have responsibilities towards local 
people and organisations 

 

If you would like to help make Witcham a better place to live and work, and can spare around 8 hours or so a month 
please contact the Parish Clerk for further details and application pack now  

email clerk@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

Closing date for receipt of letters of expression setting out interest, skills and abilities to contribute to the role of the Council (up to 500 words): 

Noon – Tuesday 6 February 2024  
 

YOUR VILLAGE NEEDS YOU! 

S J Bell 2 January 2024 

mailto:clerk@witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk

